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05 February 2003

Mr. Mike Candrea

Head Coach, Women’s Softball

McKale Memorial Center 225F

Campus

Dear Mike,

Per our email discussion, I am writing to ask you for the use of Hillenbrand Softball Stadium on the evening of Monday, 17 February, from 6:00 to 8:00 pm. As in past years, the purpose is to conduct a training clinic for the Tucson Softball Umpires Association of the Arizona Interscholastic Association. We have approximately 75 umpires in the Association this year.

Hillenbrand is an ideal site because we have access to a large classroom with A/V equipment next door in the Kuiper Space Sciences building. This allows us to conduct classroom activities in conjunction with the on-field clinic, something we cannot do at one of the City parks.
All we require is use of the lights, a set of bases, and ideally a pitching machine.

I would assume full responsibility for securing the site after our clinic.

As always, we appreciate your cooperation.

Thanks,

Robert Marcialis, President

Tucson Softball Umpires Association

Bookmark our Association Web Site: http://www.lpl.arizona.edu/~umpire/softball/aiasoftball.html

